
Dear Sirs,

Please refer to attached letter from Tai Samuel Lyall Irwin & Metter Irwin, the owners of properties 5 & 7 Cook 
Street, Forestville.

Regards

Stephen Hedges
Walker Hedges & Co Forestville
Solicitors
Level 1, 14 Starkey Street
Forestville NSW 2087
Tel: 02 9451 3611
Fax: 02 9451 5714

CYBER FRAUD WARNING: Please be aware that there is a significant risk posed by cyber fraud, specifically relating to 
email accounts and bank account details.  We will never advise of a change to our bank details solely via email. If you 
receive any advice purporting to be from us advising of a change to our bank account details please immediately check 
the authenticity of that advice with us in person, do not solely rely upon email advice.  We will not accept responsibility if 
you transfer money into an incorrect account.

This communication is for use by the intended recipient and contains information that may be legally privileged, confidential or 
copyrighted.  Access to this email by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, 
you are hereby formally notified that any use, copying or distribution of this email, in whole or in part, is strictly prohibited. Please notify 
the sender by return email and delete this email from your system immediately. Unless explicitly and conspicuously designated as "E-
Contract Intended", this email does not constitute a contract offer, a contract amendment, or an acceptance of a contract offer. This 
email does not constitute a consent to the use of the sender's contact information for direct marketing purposes or for transfers of data 
to third parties.  

Sent: 3/02/2020 3:25:07 PM

Subject:
Objection to Proposed Development Lot 100 DP 615225 - Property 11-13 
Cook Street, Forestville - Application No. DA2019/0108

Attachments: Letter to Northern Beaches Council.pdf; 






